From: brenda marven  

Sent: 02 December 2014 17:41

To: Planning; Enforcement Planning; Rose Todd; Bob Neville; Rozinah Shah; Jackie Fitzsimons; Andy Preston

Subject: SPE APPLICATION 14/01762/F

Hello,

Ref: Application 14/01762/F

Please find attached the Objection Letter of Mr. and Mrs. Marc Vandamme, situated at Partway House, Swalcliffe OX15 5HA . In addition, please find the latest Noise Survey made by Walter Beak Mason on Sept 21, 2014 which should be read in addition to those Noise and Traffic Surveys provided by Walter Beak Mason and Allen Rollings in the the two prior applications.

The photos are from 2009 and show that all of the fields are either green or in crop .

These are photos taken in summer .

Regards.

Marc and Brenda

